2003 SUMMER MEMORIES: VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL

This past July, 185 children in grades PreK—5 delved into the stories of Jesus, our Good Shepherd in Vacation Bible School 2003. Join us next year for another week filled with faith, joy, and laughter in Vacation Bible School 2004 on the calendar for July 19-23, 2004.



Below: Father who?(Do you know who this man is? Come to Mass on Sunday and say hello!) acted out the role of St. John Bosco during VBS.

Right and Left: From tote bags to woven baskets, hands on opportunities both during craft time and in the telling of the bible stories were part of the week's activities.

Right and below: Lots of volunteers including adults, high school, and middle school youth made the week enjoyable for all. To the right: Some of the volunteer youth take it easy at the closing picnic. Below: The little ones of VBS leaders were cared for by dedicated volunteers.





Below: Acting out the VBS theme of Jesus the Good Shepherd: "Don't you know? Jesus loves you so! You'll never, never, ever be alone."





